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Collaborative Resources  
New to our Collaborative? Please introduce 

yourself after Mass or at the parish offices. We want 

to know and serve you! We hope you will participate 

in our parishes with your prayers, presence, talents, 

and financial stewardship according to your means. 

Sacraments of Initiation: For adults who are 

interested in being baptized, in receiving 

Confirmation or in joining the Catholic Church, 

please contact Marie Buckley; for high school 

Confirmation contact Michelle Solomon at Sacred 

Heart or Kristina Preman at Our Lady's; for older 

children who need to be baptized or to receive Holy 

Communion contact Michelle Solomon at Sacred 

Heart and Rosemary Seibold at Our Lady's. 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the parish 

offices at least six months in advance. A preparation 

program is offered to all couples. For more  

information, please visit our website: 

sholnewton.org. 

Pastoral Care of the Sick: We are most eager to 

help anyone who cannot celebrate Mass with us in 

church. If you wish to receive the Sacraments of the 

Anointing of the Sick, Eucharist, or Reconciliation, 

please call the parish offices. Please also notify us of 

any hospitalizations, so that we may be of help. 

Infant Baptisms: Infant Baptisms are celebrated 

at Mass or on special Sundays throughout the year. 

Parents are asked to call the parish offices to begin 

the process. A program of preparation is offered for 

all parents. For more information, please visit our 

website: sholnewton.org. 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday, 2:30-

3:30pm at both churches on the lower level, or 

anytime by appointment. 

Saint Vincent de Paul Society: For more  

information, email: svdp@sholnewton.org or call  

617-527-7560 x255. 

COLLABORATIVE STAFF 

Fr. John Sassani                                      Pastor 
jsassani@sholnewton.org               617-527-7560 x215 

Fr Adrian Milik                        Parochial Vicar 

amilik@sholnewton.org                        617-527-7560 x224 

Fr. Dan Riley                               Parochial Vicar 

driley@sholnewton.org                              617-527-7560 x212 

Msgr. Dennis Sheehan          Senior Priest in Residence 

dsheehan@sholnewton.org               617-527-7560 x239 

Fr. Michael Hahn, O.S.B.  Priest in Residence 

Deacon Bill Koffel         Deacon 

bkoffel@sholnewton.org           617-527-7560 

Michael Bliss               Finance & Operations Manager 

mbliss@sholnewton.org                              617-527-7560 x226 

Marie Buckley                 Pastoral Associate 

mbuckley@sholnewton.org                         617-969-4021   

Anne Marie David            Music Director (OL) 

amdavid@sholnewton.org              617-527-7560 x227 

Ed Desmond                         Admin. Assistant (OL) 

edesmond@sholnewton.org             617-527-7560 x250 

Tony Drury                            Admin. Assistant 

tdrury@sholnewton.org                              617-527-7560 x221 

Erica Johnson                 Director of  Liturgy & Music (SH) 

ejohnson@sholnewton.org                       617-969-2248 

Gerry McGrath                                       Facilities (OL) 

gmcgrath@sholnewton.org                        617-527-7560 

David Nahabedian                                          Facilities (SH) 

dlnaha2008@gmail.com               617-969-2248 x127 

Brian Romer Niemiec                Pastoral Associate 

bniemiec@sholnewton.org               617-527-7560 x220 

Kristina Preman        Youth Min/ Rel. Ed. Grades 6-10 (OL) 

kpreman@sholnewton.org             617-527-7560 x216 

Rosemary Seibold  Pastoral Assoc./Rel. Ed. Grades K-5 (OL) 

rseibold@sholnewton.org         617-527-7560 x213 

Michelle Solomon                                                   Rel. Ed (SH) 

msolomon@sholnewton.org        617-969-4031 
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Collaborative Resources  
Mass Schedule  

Weekdays (July 3-Sept. 1) 

Mon, Wed, Fri.: 7:00am - Our Ladyôs 

Tues, Thur, Sat.:  9:00am - Sacred Heart (Lower 

Church) 

Weekends  

Saturday Vigil 

4:00pm - Our Ladyôs  

4:00pm - Sacred Heart  

Sunday 

8:00am - Our Ladyôs 

9:00am - Sacred Heart 

10:00am - Our Ladyôs 

11:00am - Sacred Heart  

(Sign Language with voice interpretation)  

12:00pm - Sacred Heart (Lower Church) 

6:00pm - Our Ladyôs  

Following the Saturday 9:00am Mass at  

Sacred Heart: Rosary, Exposition, Adoration and 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament, concluding 

at 10:30am 

Holy Days (Upper Church) 

7:00am - Our Ladyôs 

9:00am - Sacred Heart 

12:00 pm - Our Ladyôs 

7:30pm - Sacred Heart (in English and ASL) 

Holidays  

7:00am - Our Ladyôs 

9:00am - Sacred Heart (Lower Church)  

Celebrants for Next Week 

Saturday, July 8 

4:00pm, Sacred Heart - Fr. Adrian Milik 

4:00pm, Our Ladyôs - Msgr. Dennis Sheehan 

Sunday, July 9 

8:00am, Our Ladyôs - Fr. Dan Riley 

9:00am, Sacred Heart - Msgr. Dennis Sheehan 

10:00am, Our Ladyôs - Fr. Dan Riley 

12:00pm, Sacred Heart - Fr. Adrian Milik 

6:00pm, Our Ladyôs - Fr. Dan Riley 

Office Hours and Information  

Sacred Heart  

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday & Friday 

9:30am - 1:30pm 

Thursday ð Closed 

Our Ladyôs  

Monday - Friday - 7:00am - 3:00pm 

Phone 
617-969-2248 (Sacred Heart) 

617-527-7560 (Our Ladyôs) 

Fax        

617-965-7515 (Sacred Heart) 

627-527-1338 (Our Ladyôs) 

Websites 

www.sholnewton.org 

www.bostondeafcatholic.org 

 

 
Scripture Readings  
Also found at usccb.org 

Sunday, July 2 
2 Kgs 4:8-11,14-16a; Rom 6:3-4,8-11; Mt 10:37-
42 

Monday, July 3 
Eph 2:19-22; Jn 20:24-29 

Tuesday, July 4 
Gn 19:15-29; Mt 8:23-27 

Wednesday, July 5 
Gn 21:5,8-20a; Mt 8:28-34 

Thursday, July 6 
Gn 22:1b-19; Mt 9:1-8 

Friday, July 7 
Gn 23:1-4,19;24:1-8,62-67 

Saturday, July 8 
Gn 27:1-5,15-29; Mt 9:14-17 

Sunday, July 9 
Zec 9:9-10; Rom 8:9,11-13; Mt 11:25-30 

Sunday, July 16 
Is 55:10-11; Rom 8:18-23; Mt 13:1-23 
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Collaborative News 

Dear Friends, 
 

I have gone to Heaven ï being at Sacred Heart and Our Ladyôs and working for Fr. John. Great  
parishes, great people, great pastor, and this Brookline boy feels he has come home. Thank you, Jesus! 
 

Happy Independence Day ï 4th of July! ñWe hold these truths to be self-evident: that all men [and 
women] are created equal; that they are endowed by their Creator with certain unalienable rights; that 
among these are life, liberty, and the pursuit of happiness.ò ï Declaration of Independence. 
 

The Sacred Heart 125th Anniversary was great! Thanks to all who made it such an enjoyable and 
well attended success! 
 

The Service Trip to the Adirondacks left on June 25, and returns today, July 2. Rooted in Jesus, they 
have done lots for those in need. Thanks Kristina, leaders, and all the young folks. 
 

A Soldier and a Teacher: I am very proud of my nephew Brian, a college graduate who is excelling 
in his army training, and in my niece Caitlin, a St. Mikeôs graduate, who got a permanent assignment 
to her dream job of teaching in the Mansfield Public Schools 3rd grade, in the classroom next to her 
favorite teacher as a child. I am so proud of both! 
 
From long timers to those who are new ï all are welcome here! Thank you for coming. We are 
glad you are here. 
 

Pope Francis on inviting others to share the treasure we have: ñThose who believe in the Risen 
One have the courage to ógo forthô and bring to others the Good News of the resurrection, embracing 
the risks of testimony, even as the Apostles did. How many people are waiting for this joyful  
proclamation!  It is not right for us to deprive them of it.  If the resurrection of Christ is our greatest cer-
tainty and our most precious treasure, how can we not run to proclaim it to others?ò 
 
My ministry position: Fr. John is the Pastor and will continue to guide us. I am here to help Fr. John 
in the execution of his leadership, and in the daily management needs of the collaborative. 
 

Sports Section: As I write this (June 26thth), the Red Sox are tied for first place, the Celts drafted an 
offensively talented shooting forward and the Bruins drafted a defenseman. 
 
Love and God bless you, 
 
Fr. Dan 
 

From Fr. Dan, Parochial Vicar Assisting the Pastor with Administration 
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Collaborative News 

Refugee Ministry Update 
The implications of last Mondayôs Supreme Court action, 
allowing parts of the administrationôs travel ban to go 
forward, are not yet clarified. Catholic Charities is 
working to get answers for us. But we are going forward 
with gathering furniture and household goods for a 
Somali family of five. Of immediate need are people to 
move furniture into a storage area at Sacred Heart 
convent. Contact Richard Daggett at: 
gvdaggett@comcast.net or 781-642-7678. 

 

 

 
 
July 2 ~ Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
The story of Elisha, in todayôs first reading, is a 
reminder of the importance of hospitality. 
Hospitality involves openness to what friends and 
strangers bring to us.  It implies attentiveness to 
the other and the needs of the other.  As we 
consider the ministry of hospitality, we are called 
to heighten our awareness of others so that we can 
carry on the ministry of Jesus.  Is there a stranger 
or newcomer at Mass this weekend?  Is the 
hospitality we offer a means of service to others 
and to Christ in them?  

Summer Mass Schedule 
We will again be moving to a revised summer daily 
Mass schedule. Monday, Wednesday, Friday at 7:00am 
at Our Ladyôs, and Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday at 
9:00am in the lower church at Sacred Heart. There are 
flyers at the doors of the churches with additional Mass 
times in the local area. The revised schedule runs from 
July 3rd to Labor Day. For any questions, contact the 
parish offices. 
 
 

Worldwide Marriage Encounter 
ñI am the living bread that came down from heaven; 
whoever eats this bread will live forever.ò Let the Lord 
feed and support your marriage by attending a 
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend. The next 
WWME Weekends are Sep 16-17, 2017 in Medway, 
MA and Oct 21-22, 2017 in Contoocook, NH. For more 
information, call Stephen & Michelle O'Leary at 800-710
-9963 or visit us at https://wwmema.org/. 

 
Elevator Contact List 
Do you use the elevator to attend daily or 
weekend Mass? The Sacred Heart/Our Ladyôs 
Collaborative has started a contact list that will be 
used in case one of the elevators is not working. 
To sign up for this service please contact the 
Parish office. 

Weekend Updates  
Are you getting the collaborative's weekly email updates 
every Friday morning? The Weekend Update delivers 
the four most important collaborative news items to your 
inbox, so you can stay up-to-date on all the happenings at 
the Sacred Heart and Our Lady's Collaborative.  It's a fast 
and easy read, and we have gotten wonderful feedback 
from parishioners. Sign-up by emailing Brian Romer 
Niemiec (bniemiec@sholnewton.org).  

Catholic Homeschool Conference  
July 28, 2017 -The IHM New England Homeschool 
Conference will be held at the University of 
Massachusetts Lowell Inn and Conference Center, 50 
Warren Street, Lowell on Friday, July 28 from 12:00-
6:00pm. This is the perfect event for those who are 
curious and want to discover more about Catholic 
homeschooling. Admission is free and registration is not 
required. For more information, please visit 
www.ihmconference.org or email 
info@ihmconference.org. 

Prison Visitation Opportunity 
One day each month, a small group of men and women 
from the Newton Wellesley area visits inmates at the 
Federal Medical Center in Devens.  Most of those visited 
are far from home so receive few if any visits in the 
course of a year.  If you might be interested in joining us, 
please contact Sacred Heart parishioner Jim Reilly for 
further information.  Jim can be reached at 781-237-0768 
or jbgray3@verizon.net. 

ñI would like to ask you all to see a ray of 
hope as well in the eyes and hearts of 
refugees and of those who have been 
forcibly displaced. . . . I admire the courage 
of those who hope to be able gradually to 
resume a normal life, waiting for joy and 
love to return to brighten their existence. 
We can and must all nourish this hope!ò    
 Pope Francis, 5/24/13 

mailto:gvdaggett@comcast.net
mailto:jbgray3@verizon.net
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Sacred Heart News  
Mass Intensions  
Saturday, July 1 
4:00pm -  Robert Chermesino  
 

Sunday, July  2 
9:00am - Parishioners of Sacred Heart 
12Noon - Donat Goudreau and Enrico Tonelli 
 
Monday, July 3 
7:00am -  At Our Ladyôs 
 

Tuesday, July 4 
9:00am - For all Military Personnel 
 

Wednesday, July 5 
7:00am - At Our Ladyôs 
 

Thursday, July 6 
9:00am - For the Sick of the Parish 
 

Friday, July 7 
7:00am - At Our Ladyôs 
     

Saturday, July 8 
4:00pm -  John F. Walsh  
 

Sunday, July 9 
9:00am - Dr. Obiouha Ejike  
12Noon - Parishioners of Sacred Heart  
 
Calendar Notes  

Liturgy, Holy Hour, Rosary:   

Saturday, July 8 

9:00am ï 10:30am, Lower Church 

Please note that Coffee Hour both on Fridays and on 
Sundays has been suspended for the summer.  Please plan 

to join us in the fall. 
 
Religious Education News  
Names of our Confirmation students are in baskets 
at entrances of the Sacred Heart Church.  Please 
choose a name and pray for them along with your 
other intentions for the summer.  In preparation for 
receiving Confirmation on October 15, 2017, our 
students will be meditating on the Gospel and 
homilies each Sunday this summer and seeking to 
hear Christôs voice guiding them as their 
faithful,  wise and loving friend. 
1st Communion pictures are a gift from Sacred 
Heart and can be picked up at the rectory during 
normal business hours. 
 

Blessed Summer! 
Michelle Solomon 
Dir. of RE 
 
 

Saint Francis House 
The requested donations for the month of July we 
ask for condiments such as mayonnaise, ketchup, 
mustard, salad dressings, etc.  You may bring in 
your donations at any time during the month and 
place them in the marked bins at the entrances to 
the church.  Your generosity is greatly appreciated. 
 
Help Needed 
The care of our linens is a ministry that is essential 
to the celebration of the Eucharist which is the 
heart of our faith.  We are looking for a small 
group of people who would be willing to undertake 
this weekly ministry.  A brief training is all you 
need.   If you think you can help out, kindly call 
Marie Buckley at 617-969-2248. 
 
 

Sacred Heart Celebrates 
From Liturgy to historical presentations, to 
fellowship and food, June 24th was an evening to 
remember.  So many people contributed to making 
the occasion truly worthy of its heritage.   The 
church was full of worshippers who sang joyfully 
accompanied by piano, trumpet and violin.  Bishop 
Reed spoke of the beauty of the building, the 
wonderful pastors who have served here and the 
many sacraments celebrated.  As the Bishop 
rededicated the statue of the Sacred Heart, it was 
obvious that the statue had been recently cleaned 
and was surrounded by blooms lovingly planted by 
volunteers. 
The Parish Center was dominated by an incredible 
display of the history of the Parish.  The history 
group did a magnificent job of locating and 
identifying pictures of significant events, 
parishioners of note and architectural evolution.  
An entire wall of the gym was used to display each 
decade from 1890 to the present time.  There was a 
video presentation which highlighted benefactors 
of the stained-glass windows.   Food was plentiful 
and delicious.  In addition to the catered meal, 
volunteers had put together platters of appetizers 
and salads.  Dozens of parishioners brought 
desserts to supplement the cake which was adorned 
with an image of the stained-glass window 
featuring the Sacred Heart. We cannot say enough 
in thanks to all those who labored so hard to make 
this a momentous occasion.  It was only one 
evening but the truth is, Sacred Heart Parish does 
indeed shine as well on a regular basis.  This 
evening was just a magnification of who we are 
and what we do always. 
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Sacred Heart News 
CORI Forms 
All volunteer Ministers of Communion, Lectors, 
ushers at Sacred Heart Parish are required to 
submit a CORI form each year.  We are missing 
quite a few of the renewals for 2017.  If you are in 
ministry here at Sacred Heart and have not yet 
filled out a 2017 form, please pick one up from the 
sacristy and have one of the Pastoral Ministers or 
the office verify your information (by showing a 
driverôs license).  Thank you for your cooperation 
in helping us to comply with this requirement. 
 

 
Flowers 
Warm weather is here and we have planted flowers 
around the church, rectory and convent.  We need 
several people to join our faithful crew in watering 
once or twice a week.  Our pleas have thus far not 
been answered.   Please contact Barbara Hatem at 
617-696-2567 or bchatem@comcast.net -  we 
really need you! 
 

Memorial Donation 

The parish is in need of a new censor and boat 
along with an additional stand. If you are interested 
in making a memorial donation to Sacred Heart 
Parish by purchasing this item in memory of a 
loved one, please contact the parish office.  
Thank you.   
 
Food Cards 

Quite often we have needy persons coming to the 
door to ask for help.  We generally give them a 
grocery store gift card.  St. Vincent de Paul and the 
Guild have been providing these cards but at this 
time we have none left.  If you would like to help, 
you may drop off grocery store gift cards to the 
rectory during normal office hours.  Thank you! 
 
Catholic Appeal Update 
We very much appreciate the generosity of the  many 
donors who have made contributions and pledges to the 
2017 Catholic Appeal. Once the pledges are paid, we will 
have met our goal!!!  The parish will receive a rebate for 
any additional contributions, so you support both the 
important ministries of the Archdiocese and the parish by 
making donations now.  Appeal envelopes,  available in 
the racks at the church entrances, can be dropped off at the 
rectory or placed in the collection baskets at weekend 
Masses.  Check out bostoncatholicappeal.org to donate  
on-line. 
 

 

 
A Letter from  

Father Anthony Akinwale  
 
 
Dear Parishioners of Sacred Heart Church, 
 
For one hundred and twenty-five years, the  
people of God have gathered in this 
Church to hear the word of God, to be 
nourished and sanctified by the 
sacraments, to celebrate his love in the 
Eucharistic liturgy, and to be strengthened 
to bear witness to his love in your 
neighborhood and beyond.   
 
As you gather to celebrate the past one 
hundred and twenty-five years, I think of a 
lovely parish community where I have had 
the privilege of celebrating the Eucharist 
with you and for you whenever I visit in 
the summer.  Indeed, this celebration 
invites us to remember that we are a 
Church because God is love. 
 
I thank you for the kind invitation you 
extended to me, through Fr Adrian, to join 
you in the celebration.  Unable to be with 
you physically, I am very much with you 
in spirit.  I shall offer the Eucharistic bread 
and cup as a sacrifice of thanksgiving to 
God for what you and your parish have 
been. May the Lord bless you all and all 
your families. May he grant the reward he 
has reserved for pastors to all the dedicated 
priests and lay ministers who have served 
and continue to serve the parish.  And may 
you all grow in the love of God. 
 
Your friend in Ibadan, Nigeria, 
 
Father Anthony Akinwale, O. P.

mailto:bchatem@comcast.net
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Our Ladyôs News 
July 1ï July 9, 2017 

Sat 4:00pm Philip L. Jasset, Sr. 

  Alfred Coppola 

  Vincent & Rose Caira 

  Thomas C. Forster 

Sun 8:00am  Caroline Walsh 

 10:00am  Maria & Loreto Venditti 

  Domenica Cellucci 

 6:00pm  Michael MurrayI 

  Brian McCarthy 

  Esther Eva Gunnars Dottier 

  Elisabeth Harding 

  Allison Landeros Lady 

Mon 7:00am  Mary C. Mullaney 

  The Franchi Family 

Tues 9:00am  Independence Day 

  At Sacred Heart 

Wed 7:00am  Helen Harris 

Thurs   9:00am At Sacred Heart 

Fri 7:00am  Patricia Kennedy 

Sat 4:00pm Romolo Pescosolido 

  Umberto Germani 

Sun 8:00am  Donald MacKinnon 

 10:00am  Joseph Deangelis 

  Umberto Germani 

 6:00pm  Oscar dôEmpaire 

  Masula dôEmpaire 

  Graciela dôEmpairesedTo 

BrOAnnounce This Upcoming  

In your prayers please remember Debra Shelton, Peter Jauregui, John F. Panica and all who have died.  
May they experience the new life promised by Christôs Paschal victory. 

Effective July 3rd through  

Labor Day, the parish  

office hours will be from 

7:00am to 3:00pm 
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Registration for Religious Education 
Registration for the 2017-2018 school year  
will begin July 1st. Please watch the bulletins  
then for details. 

2017 Catholic Appeal Update 
So far,161 parishioners have participated, and 
together we have raised $44,611 toward our parish 
goal of $114,040. Thank you to all who already 
have participated. If you have yet to give, we need 
your help! Your generosity will benefit 
hundreds of pastoral, charitable, and educational 
programs at work within the Archdiocese of 
Boston, and at Our Lady's. With $69,429 left to 
raise, we need the participation of every 
parishioner. Please pledge online at 
www.bostoncatholicappeal.org  
or complete a pledge form available at the doors  
of the church. Thank you! 

Preparation to Receive the Sacraments of First 
Penance and First Holy Communion at the end 
of grade 2, begins in 1st grade. Please contact 
Rosemary if you need to enroll your child. If you 
have older children in need of Baptism or 
Eucharist, please also contact Rosemary. Please let 
families and friends know. 

Are You Going to the Hospital? 
If you are going into the hospital for surgery and would 
like to have a blessing before the surgery please contact the 
parish office to have one of the priests offer you the 
Anointing of the Sick. 

Wills & Bequests 
Please consider remembering Our Ladyôs when drafting 
your Estate Plans. We invite you to consider leaving a gift 
to Our Ladyôs to continue the work you found important 
in your life. For more information, call or email Michael 
Bliss; 617-527-7560, x226; mbliss@sholnewton.org. 

Our Ladyôs News 

 
Annalyse 
Blazina 

Grady 
Brooks 

Harper  
Cocozzella 

Anthony 
Daly 

Caroline 
Daly 

Isabella 
Deangelis 

Jack 
DiBenedetto 

Gabriel 
Figliuolo 

Giuliana  
Paz-Finelli 

Dillon Flynn 

Lucas Forbes 

Caroline Gallant 

Angelina Greeley 

Eadith Hicks 

James Jasset 

Jack Legault 

Valentina Leone 

John Logan 

Christina Markey 

Brycen McDonald 

Grace Menton 

Isabella Menton 

Scarlett Mucci 

Nicholas Munson 

Luc Nassif 

Brinley Pescosolido 

Taylin Pescosolido 

Ryan Petrie 

Vincent Proia 

Bronwyn Puleo 

Clara Richard 

Desmond Rohanna 

Rheya Rohanna 

Ella Rohanna 

Caroline Spruhan 

John Sturniolo 

Quinn Vaughn 

Cecilia Webb 

Please welcome those who were baptized into the church  

from January through June: 


